Informed Consent 

The Human Subjects Committee in the Biology Department requires documented informed consent when a student is involved as a subject in a laboratory experiment that is associated with a course. 

Please read the following items before signing the consent form prior to the start of lab 8:

· Participation in this laboratory activity is voluntary and the subject is free to withdraw her consent and to discontinue participation in the project or activity at any time without prejudice to the subject.  Refusal to participate will not affect the student’s grade for the lab or the course.

· Some students in this lab will:

have an electrocardiogram (ECG) recorded (lab 8) before after running for 5 minutes and have an electromyogram (EMG) recorded from the calf muscle (lab 9)

These exercises will allow students to understand some of the fundamental principles of physiology.

· We have made every effort to keep discomfort and physical risk to a minimum. 

· Please consult with the instructor in the lab if you have questions concerning the procedures. 

1. In the unlikely event of physical injury resulting from participation in this research, I understand that medical treatment will be available from the Wellesley College Health Services, including first aid emergency treatment and follow-up care as needed, and that my insurance carrier may be billed for the cost of such treatment.  Should injury be more serious, emergency procedures will be enacted to transport you to the nearest Emergency Room.  However, no compensation can be provided for medical care apart from the foregoing.  I further understand that making such medical treatment available; or providing it, does not imply that such injury is the Instructor's fault. I also understand that by my participation in this study I am not waiving any of my legal rights.

2. I understand that I may also contact the Chairman of the Committee on the Use of Humans as Experimental Subjects, Carol Ann Paul, x3099, if I feel I have been treated unfairly as a subject.  I may also contact Nancy Marshall, chair of the Wellesley College Committee for the Protection of Human Subjects, at x2551.
3. Further information may be obtained by calling the College's Insurance and Legal Affairs Office, Linda Brothers at x2240. 

I have read and understand the above statements and I am willing to participate in the above activities.

Signed: _____________________

                                                                                                   
               Date:_______________________
